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OEPI study analyzes May 2022 Ohio school levies 

 
COLUMBUS — The Ohio Education Policy Institute (OEPI) has posted a new study 

concerning the May 3 Primary Election. The study, “Overview of May 2022 Ohio School 

Levies,” looks at the 75 school levies on the ballot and provides a historical comparison on 

the type of issues. 

Authored by OEPI consultant Dr. Howard Fleeter, the study shows that the number of 

operating levies is the lowest in the last five years, while capital levies are the second lowest 

during the same period. You can view the study at 

http://links.ohioschoolboards.org/oepiohio/overview. 

OEPI is a not-for-profit research arm of the education community and conducts 

research, analyzes data and provides recommendations for solutions to state policy issues. 

The study was commissioned by the Ohio School Boards Association, the Buckeye 

Association of School Administrators and the Ohio Association of School Business Officials. 

Founded in 1955, OSBA leads the way to educational excellence by serving Ohio’s 

public school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior 

service, unwavering advocacy and creative solutions. 
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